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Hello Muritai Families,

The Muritai School Board of Trustees held its second meeting for 2021 this week. It was a
positive meeting with a full agenda as always and from that we have a couple of updates to
share.

Donation and extra contributions

Donations play a very important part towards the financial side of running our school and the
Board wishes to thank those who have already made your donation payment. It is also really
pleasing to see that the option added this year, to make an additional contribution, has been
taken up by some of our wonderful parent and caregiver community and an extra big thank
you goes out to you (you know who you are @)

Playgrounds

The playground refurbishment is looking awesome, and the good news is, more playground
development has been ordered and now awaiting installation. It's really cool to see this
project coming together and even more pleasing to see our Muritai children enjoying using
this space.

Longest term of the year

As we head towards the end of the longest school term of the year, 11 weeks to be exact
along with the extra challenges of jumping between Covid levels 1 and 2, the Board would
like to thank you, our wonderful parent community, and the staff at Muritai School for your
continued positive energy you bring to the school. It really does make the environment here
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at Muritai School a fantastic experience for our learners, which helps them be the best they
can be.

We hope the upcoming holidays give you and your families time to relax and recharge and
for those getting away and exploring our own backyard and possibly across the ditch, please
do enjoy the holidays and we look forward to seeing you in term two which starts Monday 3
May.

Warm wishes

Muritai School Board of Trustees
Kaye, Andrew, Bec, Jeremy, Kurt, Lisa and Felicity.
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